

November 4, 1998

Ms. Alida Segal 21-06 23rd Avenue Apt. 3A Astoria NY 11105-3442

Dear Ms. Segal:

The Department of Computer Science is pleased to accept you as a student in our Ph.D. program. Although your official acceptance letter will come from the Graduate School, we wanted to write to you on behalf of the computer science faculty and staff to express our pleasure in admitting you to our program.

Our decision to accept you was made after careful review of your qualifications. You are to be congratulated for your achievements that satisfied our rigorous admission requirements. Enclosed is an admission's card. Please check the appropriate response and return it as soon as possible.

Congratulations on your selection for a graduate assistantship. Your academic excellence was a key factor in our decision to award you an assistantship. Enclosed is a flyer about the 1998 New Graduate Teaching Assistant Orientation and forms which you need to complete prior to your arrival. Bring the completed forms with you when you come to the department upon your arrival

Upon arrival, you will need to meet with Dr. Westall, Director of Graduate Affairs. He will assist you in selecting the courses you will need to register for. And, in lieu of an orientation session, you will need to see Ms. Lea Benson to activate your file. She will also help you become familiar with the departmental procedures and Graduate School forms and deadlines. You will receive your departmental Graduate Student Handbook at that time, also. You are asked to bring a passport size photograph of yourself for your file.

Some important dates you should keep in mind are:

January 3, 1999	- New Graduate Student Orientation (sponsored by the Graduate School)
January 4, 1999	- Department Orientation (see Ms. Benson by 10 a.m. for additional info.)
January 4, 1999	<ul> <li>OIPS Orientation (for international students from abroad and all transfer students from within the United States)</li> </ul>
January 4-5, 1999	- Late Registration; orientation
January 6, 1999	- Classes Begin; late enrollment fee applies

We are looking forward to having you as a graduate student in our department. If we can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely.

(Ms.) Lea Benson

Coordinator, Student Services benson@cs.clemson.edu

Enclosures

Cames M Wistall James M. Westall, Ph.D.

Professor and Director of Graduate Affairs

westall@cs.clemson.edu

